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“Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you 

will preform it until the day of Jesus Christ. Phil. 1:6

Working Together! 

The last Sunday of 2024 at 
the end of Sunday school, 
Maria came forward and 
gave her heart to Jesus. 
What a blessing it was to 
start the new year with her 
following the Lord in 
baptism. Amen!

After the Sunday evening 
service (January 12) Anai 
came forward and received 
Christ has her Savior.  Her 
sister was saved during 
VBS. Praise the Lord!  

Contact us!

Email: 
wises2nicaragua@gmail.com

Happy New Year! 
Sandy and I are extremely happy as we start 2025.  It is 
wonderful and amazing to see God working in Iglesia Bautista 
Redención. 2024 ended with Maria receiving Jesus as her 
Savior and 2025 began with Vacation Bible School.  During 
this week long event, six children gave their hearts to Jesus. 
Our attendance was not as high as it was in previous years, 
but more consistent.  In the first church, Iglesia Bautista 
Palabra de Vida, five children were saved and they had a high 
attendance of 77. Praise the Lord for the children who were 
saved and for this ministry 

Vacation Bible School is always a high energy week, and  
Sandy and I know that we could not complete this ministry 
without help. There were seven from the youth group who 
came everyday to serve and to provide much needed support 
to us and the ministry.  We thank the Lord for them and for 
their servant’s heart. 

Lord willing, in Iglesia Bautista Redención, we will be 
baptizing again on Sunday January 26. Right now 4 will follow 
the Lord in believer’s baptism.

Next month, we will have an evangelistic revival. Please pray 
that many more will come and be saved. Thank you for your 
prayers and faithful support. We praise the Lord for you! 
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